
 

All Band members FAMILY UNITS of the communities of Nipissing First Nation 
who have an annual income that is considered low income (as verified against 
the 2021 Low Income Cut-Off Chart) are encouraged to apply for the Santa 
Fund Benefit no later than Friday, November 25, 2022. 

A financial assessment will be completed to ensure eligibility to access this 
benefit. Proof/verification of income is required with application (e.g., OW, 
ODSP, income tax). SPECIAL CIRCUMSTANCES CAN BE REVIEWED. 

Please include the following information in your request: 

• Parent of legal guardian name(s) 

• Children’s name, age, and gender 

• Address and phone number 

• Proof of low income (OW, ODSP, income tax) 

• Please indicate if basket will be picked up or delivered 

Name Date of Birth Status # if applicable 

   

   

   

   

   

For more information, please contact: 
Wendy Lariviere or Chantal Genereux 705-753-2050 

Please mail or drop off your requests at the Band Office in an envelope clearly 
marked “Santa Fund”. 

Mailing address: 

36 Semo Road 
Garden Village, ON P2B 3K2 


